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-
Faculty News

Dr. Lorraine J. Guth has had an in-
credible 17" year at [UP. She is excited
to return to Malawi, Africa for a sabbati-
cal project this summer where she will
be working with the Guidance, Counsel-
ling, and Youth Development Centre for
Africa. She will engaging in a career en-
hancement project that involves interna-
tional teaching, scholarship, and service.
She was honored to receive a PASSHE
Faculty Professional Development
Council Award and an IUP University
Senate Research Committee Award to
support this meaningful endeavor.

Together with Dr. Laura Marshak, Ellen
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Dr. John McCarthy My six years in the international pro-

gram-spending most of my time in the Republic of Georgia

and Armeniacame to an end with my visit to Thilisi in April

(pictured below). | am incredibly grateful for this experience,

as | had the privilege to work with many highly dedicated

scholars and students in Eastern Europe and Central Akia.

plan to continue my interest in international mental health this

Fall by participating in the Singapore Counseling Association

Symposium in October., -O0 EH SUHVHQWLQJ RQ FUHDWLYH VROXWLRQ
-focused counseling.

As my 15th year at IUP closes, | want to salute and thank my

graduate assistants for their tremendous helphope to see

PDQ\ RI \RX DW WKH &HQWHU:-V HYHQW RQ 5HDOLW\ 7KHUDS\ LQ WKH
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Dr. Spinelli Memorial Fund Alumni - Job Leads

If you wish to contribute to the Dr. Spi-
nelli Memorial Fund, contact the Office
of Annual Giving at (724) 355555 or
write to: The Office of Annual Giving,
411 Sutton Hall, Indiana University of
PA, Indiana, PA 15705. The annual award
IS given to a current counseling student.
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,W-V D QHZ QDPH ZLWK D IUHVK PLVVLRQ 7KH ,83 &HQW

Formerly known as the Center for Counselor Training and Services (CCTS), the new Cekteswn as”" &UHD WL Yt
& K D Q Jfdrshort--will continue to offer its workshops throughout Western Pennsylvania and will expand its reper-
toire to also provide training on creativitselated topics.

", DP WUHPHQGRXVO\ H[FLWHG E\ WKLV VKLIW LQ RXU &HQWHU pn VDLG
DQG &KDQJH "-&UHDWLYH &KDQJH:- ZLOO EULQJ VRPH G\QDPLF VSHDN







IUP Counseling Department Alumni Survey.
Below is a link to the IUP Counseling Department Alumni Survey. We are asking you to take this
(approximately 10 minute) survey in order to provide the department critical feedback about your training e

brief
Kperi-

ence at IUP. Collecting data regarding alumni experiences is mandated as a part of our CACREP accreditation, s

your survey response not only provides important information about your training experience but also assis
department in maintaining CACREP accreditation.

https://iup.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_1N6HXyoPhYwk9dH

In addition to the IUP alumni survey link, a second survey link is provided below tomaltoyer Survey . We are
asking you to provide this link to your current supervisor/employer for them to complete this brief (approximat
minute) survey. Again, data from employers is needed for CACREP accreditation, so sharing this survey w
employer assists the department in quality improvement and professional accreditation.

https://iup.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_50y4okeRsPI5sdT

If possible, please complete the surveyAmgust 30, 2015 . We thank you in advance for taking the time to provi

5ts the

ely 5
ith yout

e

feedback to the department. We value your response and will use the information gathered to engage in continuous







